
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

1st July 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We would like to invite all students to take part in our Colour Run event, to raise money for Medway Maritime 

Hospital. The event will take place on  
 

Friday 11th July 2025 
 

The Colour Run will take place after lunchtime at 2.05pm on the field and students will run/walk the course by 

going through four paint stations. The run will be opened by Tedway Bear, the Medway Hospital Charity mascot, 

who is joining us for the celebration! 

 

The colour powder is made from corn starch dyed with food grade colouring. It is non-toxic and is not harmful 

to the skin but can cause eye irritation. Therefore, for safety reasons sunglasses or goggles MUST be worn 

throughout the event. If your child isn’t wearing either of these they will not be allowed to participate. The 

colour powder might not wash out of clothes so please ensure your child brings in suitable old clothes and 

trainers that they don’t mind getting stained. Plain white t-shirts are recommended but not compulsory.  

 

COLOUR RUN! 



 

Students will need to come into school wearing normal school uniform or PE kit (if they are taking part in the 

Sports Day), and then can change into their old clothes before the event. After school, students will still likely be 

covered in paint powder, so we recommend walking home or bringing something to protect your car seats. 

 

For your child to take part please complete the online consent form (QR code and link below) and make payment 

online via PlusPay by Monday 7th July. There are two ticket options available. 

 

Option 1 - £3 

This includes entry to the Colour Run.  

 

Option 2 - £5 

This includes entry to the Colour Run and protective sunglasses for your child to wear. 

 

During the event there will be refreshments on sale so please encourage your child to bring in cash if they would 

like to purchase these. 

 

Consent Form 

 

 
https://forms.office.com/e/uAuprYLjNQ 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact myself via the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M Fenton 

Deputy Headteacher (Inclusion) 

https://forms.office.com/e/uAuprYLjNQ

